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UBER and Lyft applications 

Hello Mayor and Counci l 

Well , at long last, the PTB has approved Uber and Lyft. We are now processing the licenses. Lyft has 
been fu lly approved by the PTB, so their application will be done fi rst, likely today (pending confirmation 
on exact timing). Uber's appl ication is coming in two parts from the PTB, so we are processing the fi rst 
part today. 

We are in discussions with the other municipal it ies in the reg ion along with metro and Translink about 
the city administering the licenses for the remaining municipalities in the metro area as they are not 
ready to process licenses yet. That wi ll likely happen in the weeks ahead, but for today we will be 
issuing licenses just for them to operate in Vancouver. 

I wi ll send more info as soon as I have it. 

Sadhu 

Sent from my iPhone 




